
 

 

Media Release 
New Facilities to be Opened 
 1 August 2017 

Two recent sporting facility upgrades in Nullawil and Sea Lake will be officially opened in Buloke on 
Saturday 12 August as part of Golden Rivers League and North Central League fixtures.  

The Nullawil netball change room upgrade was achieved through funding from Sport and Recreation 
Victoria’s Community Sports Infrastructure Fund – Female Friendly Facilities, which saw the 
refurbishment of an ageing netball club room to provide dedicated change rooms, toilets and showers 
for female netballers.  An accessible and family toilet and change room were also installed as a part of 
the project. 

The Nullawil netball change room upgrade official opening commences at 11.15am at the Nullawil 
Recreation Reserve, Birchip-Nullawil Road, Nullawil. 

The Sea Lake multipurpose netball courts upgrade saw the extension and resurfacing of old non-
compliant netball and tennis courts and the installation of match quality lighting for both sports, 
enabling safe use for netball and tennis at night.  The project was funded with support from Sport and 
Recreation Victoria’s Country Football Netball Program and local community contributions. 

The Sea Lake multipurpose netball courts upgrade official opening commences at 1.00pm at the Sea 
Lake Community Centre, Complex Drive, Sea Lake. 

 

Mayor, Cr David Pollard, who will open both facilities, is excited by the upgrades and investment in 
women’s sport in Buloke.  

“These are fantastic upgrades for Buloke at two heavily utilised sites. The projects were also a great 
opportunity to use local contractors when available. I am looking forward to opening them for their 
use and enjoyment for many years to come”, said Cr Pollard.  
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